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10th February 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

I realise this is the first time I have written to you since the start of 2023 – I hope it has been a good start to 

the year for you and your family. 

In school it has been a half-term in which the children have put in great effort, producing some lovely work. 

The staff as ever have worked incredibly hard and I am very proud of the team we have at Scarning. Of 

course, the wider community - parents, governors, fundraisers - also pay a huge role in making the school 

the place that it is. 

A little word in particular for Year 6. At this half-way point of the year we have all been struck by what a 

fabulous set of role-models they are for the rest of the school. They work hard, behave well and they 

generally do all of this with a smile on their faces. Thank-you Year 6! 

Looking ahead, we are planning to start parent/carer coffee mornings again. The aim at the moment will be to 

hold them once a half-term in the school hall. It is planned that each coffee morning will have a fundraiser, a 

governor and a member of staff present. Hopefully in time they will once again become a regular fixture. The 

first one is to take place on Thursday 9th March at 9am. It would be lovely to see you there. 

 

We also say good-bye to Mrs Sonia Arnold who is moving on after over twenty years at Scarning. Mrs Arnold 

has helped countless children over the years and we wish her the very best for the future, as well as many 

thanks for her hard work over the years. 

Best wishes, 

 

Nick King,  

Headteacher 
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